
 

 

 3rd October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

Biology Residential Field Trip – Castle Head 
 Monday 21st October to Wednesday 23rd October 2024  

 

Attached is the kit list provided by the Field Studies Centre for the Biology Trip your son/daughter is 
attending. Pupils may borrow waterproof coats, trousers and wellies from the Centre if they do not have 
their own.  
 

Please complete the attached information form and return it to Dr Rodger by Wednesday 16th October.  
 
Staff on the trip will be Mrs Reedy, Miss Tabib and Mr Bloomfield.   
 
Emergency Contact Number: 07894 257153 

 
Transport is by coach from school at 9.30am Monday 21st October. Pupils need to arrive at school, with 
their kit, at the normal time, and come to the canteen after form time at 9.10am. Pupils will need to bring 
a packed lunch with them for the first day (a packed lunch will be provided for pupils in receipt of free 
school meals).  
 

The trip should return to school in time for pupils to be dismissed at the usual school finish of 3.20pm on 
Wednesday 23rd October.  
 

For safeguarding reasons, we request that pupils do not bring mobile phones. If pupils do bring their 
phones, we ask that they are handed to Mrs Reedy before departure for safekeeping during the trip. (I 
think the second sentence eliminates the first 

 
Kit list not attached. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Dr Rodger  
Head of Science 

 


